CUSC Code Administrator Consultation Response Proforma
	CMP281 – Removal of BSUoS Charges from Energy Taken from the National Grid System by Storage Facilities’


Industry parties are invited to respond to this consultation expressing their views and supplying the rationale for those views, particularly in respect of any specific questions detailed below.

Please send your responses by 5pm on 11 October 2019 to cusc.team@nationalgrideso.com.  Please note that any responses received after the deadline or sent to a different email address may not receive due consideration by the CUSC Modifications Panel when it makes its final determination.
These responses will be included in the Final CUSC Modification Report which is submitted to the CUSC Modifications Panel.

	Respondent:
	Please insert your name and contact details (phone number or email address)

	Company Name:
	Please insert Company Name

	1. Do you have any comments on the proposed amended legal text for CUSC 14.30.6 which is set out in Section 13 of this Workgroup Report?
	


